
OPPORTUNITIES OF THE WEEK- JUNE 26-JULY 2 

Monday 

7:00 p.m. Safety Committee Meeting (Conference Room) 

Tuesday 

7:00 p.m. Missions Committee Meeting (Conference Room) 

7:00 p.m. Engage Committee Meeting (Library) 

Wednesday 

6:00 p.m. Ice Cream Social (Ebenezer Lawn) 

- You and your family are invited for ice cream and fellowship. 
Don’t forget to bring a lawn chair, and maybe your favorite yard 
games. 

Thursday 

6:15 p.m. College & Career Small Group (489 Cherry St., Bluffton) 

- College students and young adults are welcome to this small group. 
Food is served at 6:15 p.m., and the Bible study begins at 7:15 p.m. 

8:30 p.m. Men’s Bible Study (Library) 

- Men of all ages are invited to a new Bible study that will focus on 
the Old Testament Covenants. Put the kids to bed and come out for 
a night of Bible study and fellowship facilitated by Cory Meyer. 

Saturday 

7:30 a.m. Second Chance Chapels Breakfast (Fellowship Hal) 

Sunday 

6:00 p.m. VBS Volunteer Appreciation (Bluffton Pool) 

- Open to all Vacation Bible School volunteers and their families. 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

July 7-14  High School Guatemala Mission Trip 

July 19   Backyard Game Night (Ebenezer Lawn) 

July 23-29  Elementary School Miracle Camp 

July 30   Communion Celebrated 

Sept. 6   Wednesday Night Ministries Kick-off 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OPPORTUNITIES OF THE DAY 

9:00 a.m.     Sunday School/Adult Bible Studies (Various Classrooms) 

10:00 a.m.     Children’s Church (Ages 2-6, B10 & B11) 

10:15 a.m.     Worship Service- Pastor Nick Ringger (Crossroads Ministry Center) 

 Message- The Path of Wisdom 
 Scripture- Proverbs 2 

7:00 p.m.  High School Small Group (Meyer's House - 7055 Lugabill Rd, Bluffton) 

Welcome!  We are so happy you are here to worship with us this 

morning. If today is your first time joining us, please pick up a gift at 

the Welcome Center in the Lobby. 

Contact Cards are available at the Welcome Center or 

by scanning the QR code to the right. Please update any 

new information or share any praises and prayer requests. 

If you are new, please complete a card so we may stay 

connected. 

June 25, 2023 

EbenezerMennoniteChurch 
Phone: 419-358-8588 

Website: ebenezermennonite.org 
Email: info@ebenezermennonite.org 

Follow us on Facebook and Instagram: @ebenezermennonitechurch 

 



Opportunities 

New Men’s Bible Study: Men of all ages are invited to join a new Men’s 
Bible Study that takes place on Thursday evenings. The study will focus on 
the covenants of God and will be held in the library starting at 8:30 p.m. 
Please contact Cory Meyer. 

A/V Service Opportunity: We are looking for new volunteers who would 
like to be trained on the soundboard, the presentation software, and the 
livestream. These individuals would then be put on a roster for Sunday 
morning worship services and Wednesday evening practices. If you are 
interested, please contact the church office (info@ebenezermennonite.org). 

Softball League: Ebenezer will be participating in an area coed softball 
league this summer. Games will be Sunday afternoons starting July 9 
through August 13. If you are interested in joining a team or would like more 
information, please contact Grant Warner. 

 

ATTENDANCE AND GIVING 

Attendance on June 18: 
Sunday School/Adult Bible Study  213 
Worship Gathering  340 
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Information: 

White Christmas: The month of July is the time to remember and honor 
our Ebenezer-member missionaries with our White Christmas giving. This 
annual offering is to help make Christmas a little more special for our 
missionaries. Next week, a small envelope will be in each bulletin for your 
gift. If you have any questions about White Christmas, please contact Amber 
August or the church office (info@ebenezermennonite.org). (Christmas gifts 
are considered personal by the IRS and no tax-deductible receipts will be 
issued.) –The Missions Committee 

Congratulations to Michael & Rachel (Moser) Miller on the birth of their 
son, Liam Anthony, on Wednesday, June 20, weighing 7 lb. 4oz. 

Thank you to all the volunteers that have helped build the shelter house 
over the past couple weeks, as well as those that have served meals to the 
workers. If you are interested in helping to put the finishing touches on the 
shelter house, contact Bob Holt. 

Pictorial Directory: The church staff has sent in the pictorial directory 
edits and are hoping it will be finished in the next few weeks. We apologize 
for the wait and hope to get it to you as soon as possible. 

Swiss Day Potluck: The Swiss Community Historical Society of Bluffton 
and Pandora would like to invite all to the Swiss Day Potluck at church today 
at 12:30 p.m.  Please feel free to join for the annual meeting and an update 
on what's new at the Schumacher Homestead.  Non-members are welcome 
to attend (membership will be available). Please bring a hot and cold dish 
along with your own table service.   

 


